
From: Justin Kilgore 

Sent: Thursday, March 7, 2024 10:38 AM 

To: Ruiz, Nina; makeithappenmagi@gmail.com 

Cc: Kylie Bagley 

Subject: TU242 Permit Denial 

 

Hello, 

 

The classroom trailers are not approved. The Temporary Use was for a construction trailer. 

Recently submitted Haul Route states multiple classroom trailers. This is inconsistent with the 

formerly approved TU, see 5.3.1.(C)(7). Please coordinate with Mrs. Bagley in the completion of 

PPR2350. 

 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

Justin Kilgore  
Planning Review Manager   

El Paso County Planning and Community Development  

(719) 520-6313 I (719) 520-6695 Fax  

justinkilgore@elpasoco.com  

  

 

 






